
 
 

 
c/o Cambridge Area Chamber of Commerce 
607 Wheeling Avenue, Cambridge, OH 43725 

Phone: (740) 439-6688 Fax: (740) 439-6689 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
August 26, 2015 
 
On behalf of the Guernsey-Noble Safety Council Steering Committee, I would like to 
invite you to participate in the first ever Guernsey-Noble Safety and Career Expo to be 
held Friday, October 9, 2015 in the Paul R. Brown EPIC Center on the Cambridge 
Campus of Zane State College.  This unique one-day experience could be very beneficial 
for your company and to those participating in the event. 
 
Local Companies in following industry fields: Construction/Maintenance, Healthcare, 
Manufacturing, Oil & Gas, Small Business, Transportation, or related field, are being 
invited to set up tables to share information about their companies.  If you choose to 
participate, your audience will be a targeted group of local high school and career center 
seniors from Guernsey and Noble counties who are considering a career in the above 
mentioned industries.  You would have an opportunity to tell your company’s story with 
a goal to recruit potential employees into your workforce. Time has been built into the 
schedule throughout the day for your company to meet individually from this group of 
potential employees.  The Guernsey-Noble Safety and Career Expo will begin at 8:30 
a.m. and conclude by 3:00 p.m. 
 
If you are interested in attending the Guernsey-Noble Safety and Career Expo on October 
9, 2015, and setting up an informational table, please RSVP to me at your convenience 
with the following information: Company Name, Industry Field and # of Attendees that 
day. If you have questions, or require additional information, I can be reached by phone 
at (740) 439-3558, or by emailing chris.keylor@omeresa.net. I look forward to your 
participation in the event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Christopher J. Keylor, Superintendent 
Ohio Valley ESC 
 
 
Carol Emerson, Chair 
Guernsey-Noble Safety Council 

mailto:chris.keylor@omeresa.net

